January 18, 2018

Lila Stewart
Interim Strategic Planning Manager
City of Gainesville
Thomas Center, Bldg. B
302 NE 6th Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32601

Dear Ms. Stewart,

The undersigned residents in the Finley Woods Subdivision, Phase 1A and 1B attended a meeting and presentation by the City of Gainesville on January 16, 2018 where the issue of annexing from Alachua County into the City of Gainesville was discussed. We agreed to proceed with the annexation process and would like to move towards the formal community vote. Please accept this letter as our formal request to proceed with the annexation vote.

Sincerely,

Eric Barkhurst (Lot 47) 4869 SW 64th Rd

Gainesville, FL 32608

S. Christine Gaynor (Lot 46) 4881 SW 64th Rd

Gainesville, FL 32608

George Kolb, Jr. (Lot 5) 6298 SW 50th St

Gainesville, FL 32608

Steven Bogdanoff (Lot 40)

6377 SW 48th Dr Gainesville, FL 32608 Matthew Houchens (Lot 12) 6265 SW 50th St Gainesville, FL 32608

Caroline Baltrucki (Lot 45)

6445 SW 48th Dr Gainesville, FL 32608

Richard Kendzior Lot 39)

6382 SW 48th Dr

Gainesville, FL 32608

William Goettsche (Lot 20)

4886 SW 63rd Ln

Gainesville, FL 32608

Robert J. Ansell (Lot 25)

4895 SW 63rd Ln

Gainesville, FL 32608

Marie Zeglen (Lot 38)

6420 SW 48th Dr

Gainesville, FL 32608

Joseph Nave (Lot 24)

4851 SW 63rd Ln

Gainesville, FL 32608

Terry Tillman (Lot 29)

4963 SW 63rd Ln

Gainesville, FL 32608